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Dear member 
  

What's happening this week? 

Tuesday 10th November: Seniors from 08:00 to 08:40 
 
Wednesday 11th November: Ladies from 09:00 to 09:15 
 
Thursday 12th November: Kitchen Open until 20:30 
 
Friday 13th November: Seniors from 08:00 to 08:40 
 

Friday 13th November: Seniors Scratch Match 10:00 to 
10:30 
 
Sunday 15th November: Winter League round 3 - 
Shotgun Start at 08:30 - Full buffet style breakfast will be 
served before play and carvery lunch will be available as 
usual following play. 
 
- Weather permitting work will commence on the bunkers 
next week. Selected bunkers will be GUR until further 

notice. 
 
- The tees will be verti-drained and in some 
cases, particularly par 3 tees, we will move to mats.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


What's been happening? 

- The Bedfordshire County Golf Union dinner was held on 
Friday 6th November at Leighton Buzzard Golf Club. Our 
representation at county level grows ever stronger 
resulting in a steady stream of honours, Jack Leek won the 
order of merit title for 2015, Jack Hawksby won player of 
the year and also received his county colours as did 
Paul Kitching. We also collected our trophy for winning the 
winter scratch foursomes league 2014/15. Congratulations 

to the team of: Paul Kitching, Jack Leek, Jack Hawksby, 
Nathan Day, Mark Yeomans, Duncan Steele, SteveBarlow, 
Pete Mott and Kieran Ashman. 
 
- Due to the cancellation of the winter league last Sunday 
we will review our fog policy regarding postponement of 
play at the handicaps meeting on Wednesday night. 
 
- Due to the cancellation of Winter League Round 2,  the 
qualifying criteria for the knockout stages of Winter league 

is now best 5 from 6 rounds as per the rules on the notice 
board. 
 
- The late night kitchen continues to take the stress out of 
Thursday night cooking!!! Well done ladies....In the near 
future we would love to offer a 'restaurant service' on 
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays,  this is obviously 
easier to achieve in the summer months but hopefully and 
only with your support we can continue our Thursday 

nights during winter..... 
 
- Please join me in wishing Mac McIntrye a speedy 
recovery, Mac had another fall on his already damaged hip, 
resulting in dislocation and more time in hospital!! Get well 
soon Mac, we miss you... 
 
- Winter Rules are in operation including: A plugged ball 
through the green may be lifted cleaned and dropped 
within one club length, not nearer the hole. 

  
More news next week... 
  



 


